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2016 Summary of Watercraft
Inspectlons and All Decontaminations
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2016 Quagga/Zebra Mussels
Intercepted
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2017 Watercratt Inspection
Stations
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Recisrocity

» Different state rules

»Mussels are small and easy to miss
»Human factor

» Equipment failure
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STOP THE SPREAD
OF INVASIVE
NORTHERN PIKE

Northern Pike (Esox lucius)

are a Prohibited Species

in Oregon. Anglers

are encouraged to

kill all Northern Pike %
encountered, do not release them back mto the water.
Harvested Northern Pike must be dead before anglers
leave the water where they are caught.

NO MINIMUM SIZE OR POSSESSION LIMIT

Northern Pike are currently not present anywhere in
Oregon and with your help we can keep it that way. This
S fish species is known to have
negative impacts on native fish
populations and popular sport
fisheries. In addition, further
spread of Northern Pike from
their present location in the
upper Columbia River Basin
into downstream portions of the Columbia River pose a
severe threat to Salmon and Steelhead recovery efforts.

It is illegal to transport and release live fish into
Oregon waters without an ODFW permit.

If you see someone transporting or releasing live fish,
please call Oregon State Police at: 1-800-452-7888
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